
New Contracting Opportunity 

Distributed Solar Photovoltaic Project for Northeast Philadelphia Airport 

 

Dear Vendors, 

Please be advised of the following contracting opportunity: 

Request for Proposals ("RFP") at Northeast Philadelphia Airport ("PNE") 

The Philadelphia Energy Authority (“PEA”), on behalf of the City of Philadelphia (“City”), requests 

proposals for electricity and renewable energy credits (“RECs”) to be generated from a 1.6-2 MW (ac) 

distributed solar photovoltaic (“PV”) resource at PNE, through a long-term power purchase agreement 

(“PPA”), with commercial operation in the first quarter of 2022.  The City and the successful Proposer 

will simultaneously enter into a ground lease agreement (“Lease”) for approximately 10.25 acres of land 

located within a 15.19-acre partially wooded area about 1,200 feet north of a PECO Energy 4 kV 

substation at PNE (“Parcel”) for the successful Proposer to install, operate, and maintain the distributed 

solar PV resource at PNE, at its sole cost and expense. 

Interested firms may download the opportunity documents on or after March 17, 2021 

at https://philaenergy.org/public_bids/pnesolar/. 

 

Key Dates (subject to change via Addendum to the RFP, posted on PEA's website with the 

opportunity) 

March 26, 2021 – RSVP to Mandatory Pre-Proposal Virtual Meeting Deadline 

March 31, 2021 – Mandatory Pre-Proposal Virtual Meeting @ 10am 

April 7, 2021 – Deadline for Submittal of RFP questions 

April 30, 2021 – RFP Submission Deadline @ 5:00 PM EST 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fphilaenergy.org%2Fpublic_bids%2Fpnesolar%2F&data=04%7C01%7CAlec.Gever%40phl.org%7C278234497a4849eb27b708d8e960fb8d%7C2182f890679042acab9758afd4eb2b6d%7C0%7C0%7C637515950054019898%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=rf0XSI72h0mbXhByoSHVGvka6kTd3O%2BJn%2FLghk6BgoQ%3D&reserved=0

